
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 
4430 Hwy 289 

Lebanon, Kentucky 40033 

www.muldraughhill.org 
(270) 692-2420 

 
 

December 25,  2016 
 

Pastor..............................................................................Bro. Steve Skaggs 

Song Leader...................................................................Jim Sabo 

Minister of Youth................................................................Erin Cox 

Organist..........................................................................Wanda Buckler 

Pianist.............................................................................Martha Whitehouse 

                                         Sunday School 10:00 A.M. 

Sunday School Director...................................................Josh Veatch 

                                         Morning Worship 11:00 A.M 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prelude 

Sunday School Report 

Announcements and Welcome 
Tolling of the Hour 

Lighting of the Advent Wreath 

Call to Worship-680-“The Coming of the Wise Men” 
Invocation 

Hymn of Praise-100-Angels We Have Heard on High 

Children’s Sermon-Children Share Their Gifts of Music 
                                   Katie Beth Skaggs 
                                   Karli Veatch 
                                   MaKenna Pyles 
                                   Jacklyn Farmer 
                                  Children’s Choir, “All Is Well” 
Morning Prayer Concerns 

Offertory Hymn-88-Hark! The Herald Angels SIng 
Offertory Prayer  

Worship with tithes and offerings 

Special Music-“Still, Still, Still”-Katie Beth and Melissa Skaggs 
Message-“Glory to the Newborn King” John 1:14 
Invitation-118-What Child Is This 
Benediction 
Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 

  
OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK 

 
SUNDAY-All church activities dismissed for Sunday night. 
             
WEDNESDAY-All church activities dismissed for Wednesday night. 
 
THURSDAY/SATURDAY-Youth Winter Xtreme Conference in Gatlinburg, TN. 
 
SATURDAY-New Year’s Eve Intergenerational Fellowship at 7 P.M. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY-New Year’s Day we will have Sunday school and morning worship 

                           service at the regular time.  All church activities for Sunday night 

                           will be dismissed. 
                                                                              

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
               

 Our church goal for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering for International  

Missions is $3,500.00 for this year. 
 

 We extend our Christian love and sympathy to the family of Carroll Benningfield 

upon his death this past week. His funeral will be Tuesday, December 27
th

 at 

11 A.M. at Parrott and Ramsey Funeral Home in Campbellsville. Visitation  

begins Monday, December 26
th
 at 4 P.M. 

 
 We would like to thank everyone for their generosity in giving to the White 

Christmas Offering last Sunday. May God bless us as we serve together, in 

this community, throughout the coming year. 
 

 The church offering envelopes for 2017 is ready to be picked up this morning  

on the table in the church vestibule. 
 

 We will have a time of intergenerational fellowship on New Year’s Eve 

beginning at 7 P.M. in the church fellowship hall.  Bring your favorite board or  

card games along with some yummy food and snacks to share with everyone.   

We’ll plan to stay until midnight and pray in the New Year or you can leave  

when you need to. There is a sign-up sheet on the credenza in the church vestibule. 
 

 The 3
rd

 Annual Marriage Retreat will be January 20-21 at Cumberland Falls 

State Resort Park.  The cost is $70 per couple. You can sign-up in the church  

vestibule this morning. 
 

 Hosparus Green River invites you to consider becoming one of our valued 

volunteers!  They are hosting an information session on Wednesday, January 11
th

 

from 1:00 to 2:30 P.M. EST; Marion County Public Library, 201 East Main Street, 

Lebanon, KY 40033. Light refreshments will be provided. Please RSVP at least 2 

days prior to the event to Carrie Truitt at (270) 789-4247 or ctruitt@hosparus.org. 
 
NURSERY WORKERS  

 Keeping the Nursery today is Todd and McKenzie Hardin .  Next Sunday  
January 1, 2017 Glenn and Emma Cox  will be our nursery workers. 
 

 Teaching Children’s Church for today is Jessica Paris.   Next Sunday  
January 1, 2017 Joe and Kim Skaggs  will be our Children’s Church teachers.  

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS:  
Pastor: Bro. Steve Skaggs  Cell: (270) 402-1123  E-Mail: steven.skaggs@comcast.net 

Chairman of Deacons:  David England  Cell: (270) 465-1400 

PROGRESS  REPORT: 

S.S.-94 

 

 

 

 

http://www.muldraughhill.org/

